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07 June 2005

Ref. GH/LS05-038/tm

Me Margaret Arblaster

General Manager

Transport and Prices Oversight Branch

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
GPO Box 520J

MELBOURNE VIC 3001, Australla

Fax: +B61 3 9663 3699
Dear Ms Arblaster,

1ATA Submlsasion on the ACCC’s Preliminary View on ths Draft Pricing Notification of
Alrservices Australla for Aviation Rescue and Fire Fighting Services

Thank you for inviting IATA to make its submission on the ACCC's preliminary view on the
Draft Pricing Proposal of Airservices Australia (Alrservices) for Avlation Rescue and Fire
Fighting Services.

IATA notes that the ACCC has taken the views expressed by the airline industry into
conslderation in formulating the preliminary view. In particular, IATA notes that the ACCC
has determined that thers may be merlt in adopting alternative weight thresholds at airports
where there ls scope for the application of the 15.1 tonne threshold to provide some
operators under the threshold with a compstitive advantage.

IATA also notes that ACCC is of the view that the traffic levels should be addressed as part
of the long-term riek sharlng arrangements that are currently being addressed by
Airgervices,

Therefore, IATA has no further comments on the ACCC's preliminary view on the Draft
Pricing Proposal of Airservices Australia (Alrservices) for Aviation Rescue and Fire Fighting
Services.

We thank the ACCC for giving this opportunity to IATA to provide the International alrline
industry views to the consultation process.

Yours sincerely,

N

Lasantha Subaslnghe

FILEN Assjstant Director, Alrport and ATC Charges
(o}
o International Air Transport Ageaclation
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